
Remember that we are starting fresh this term and everyone can work towards the 75 Star and Silver Star Rewards. 

Students will be working hard at making the best choices they can to achieve this.  

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Term 3, I hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable break.  I’m looking forward to another 

productive term at TWSS. 

PBL Fortnightly Focus 

The fortnightly focus is ‘Get Up! Stand 

Up! Show Up!' and coincides with this 

year’s Naidoc week theme.  

This year’s theme is a call to amplify First Nations voices, to 

celebrate those driving change in their communities and for us all 

to work towards a collaborative future. We will brainstorm ways 

that students can embody the theme both at school and home. 

75-Star and Silver Star Rewards - Week 10, Term 2. 

Congratulations to all the students who were frequently caught being Safe, 

Respectful and Responsible last term. The pictures below are of some of the 

activities that the students enjoyed at the end of last term. 
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